
Time To Renew!
To date, nearly half of the units in the council need to log
onto the Internet Rechartering System to review and submit
their charter renewals for 2019. It’s important to finish this
process soon to avoid any lapses in registration and ensure
all members are registered properly.  Need assistance…….

If your unit needs assistance and/or its access code, please
contact  your  unit  commissioner,  district  commissioner  or
district executive.. You can always email, Council Registrar
John Fortini for assistance. Thanks!

For More Information on Internet Rechartering

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/time-to-renew/
mailto:john.fortini@scouting.org
https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/resources/unit-management/internet-rechartering/

